17th July, 1972.

E. N. Fletcher, Esq., Barnet Eollege of Further Education.

Dear Eric,

Thank you very much for your letter of July 12th. I am delighted to think that you are broadly in favour of the idea of holding a 400th anniversary Art Exhibition in the Tudor Hall.

The dates we would very much prefer would be from Saturday June 16th (which is our Founder's Day) for one week to finish at, say, 6 p.m. on the following Saturday, June 23rd.

We were most interested to see the notes that you had prepared on the history of the Tudor Hall, and we are looking at these now. I think we may be able to provide some prints which would serve your purpose, and I am asking Hew Purchas, our Art Master, to get in touch with you about these.

Yours sincerely,

Headmaster.

28th September, 1965.

The Headmaster, Sydney Grammar School, College Street, Sydney.

Dear Headmaster,

I have been asked by Dr. Snape, who is returning to Australia at Christmas, to write to you about his son Michael.

Michael Snape came to this school in September 1963, after having spent one year only at one of the local primary schools.

In his two years have he has shown himself to be well canable of helding